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I'm speaking in support of this house bill, because it is my personal belief that this will 

help teachers and others who work on education. It feels as though we have stricter 

requirements for teachers than we do have law enforcement while constantly 

underfunding education. The first step to successfully supporting our teachers is to 

end the probation period for experienced teachers.  

 

Thank you  


